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Customer Information Note 

November 17th, 2018 

 

Customer Information Note #: 2018038C 
 
Subject: Lumileds informs Customers of packing change on reel products from vertical to horizontal position in 
new boxes 
 
Overview 
Lumileds LLC is notifying their customers that it will be changing the 13” & 16” reel packing orientation from vertical to 
horizontal position in new boxes for all tape and reel products packed in these reels 
At this time, Lumileds is ready to implement this modification. The details of the change are attached below. 
 

Description of Change(s):  All Lumileds products in reels shall be packed in horizontal 
position in new shipping boxes.  
Lumileds Midpower products currently in 16” reels shall be 
reduced from 15 reels to 10 reels per box. 

Customer Impact and Recommended Actions:  None 

Products affected:  All Products packed in reels 
 

Reference Documents/Attachments:  Attachment A (Change Overview) - Illustrates the current 
vertical position to new horizontal position in shipping boxes. 
 

Reason for change(s):  Enhanced the packing methodology for robustness, 
withstand the transportation impact and prevent damage to 
product. 
 

Anticipated (positive and negative) impact on 
form, fit, function or reliability:  

 Drop test /Vibration and Compression test per ASTM 
D4169 was performed to ensure no damage,  

 Eliminate the use of excess paper dunnage,  

 Boxes will be compact with minimum dunnage  bubble  
sheets. 

Customer part number(s), if applicable: All Products packed in reels (see attachment A) 

Last Date, if applicable, of manufacturing of 
current product, if applicable: 

On or after January 1st, 2019 

Anticipated date when shipments of the new 
proposed product will start: 

On or after January 1st, 2019 

 

Next Steps 
No action required. This change will begin on or after the date listed in the table above.  
Lumileds will begin shipping the new packing method for all products packed in reels on or after January 1st, 2019. 
Please note that following the change, Lumileds will continue to ship existing inventory which had previously been 
packed in vertical position and new packing in horizontal position.  
 
Contact: 
If you have any questions, or need any further assistance, please contact your Lumileds Sales representative.  
 
 
 
 
Mike Neunfinger 
Senior Director Supply Chain  
Order Management & Fulfillment Lumileds LED 
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Attachment A - Change Overview 
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Transition Plan: 

Lumileds will begin shipping the new packing method for all products packed in reels on or after January 1st, 2019. 

Please note that following the change, Lumileds will continue to ship existing inventory which had previously been 
packed in vertical position and new packing in horizontal position.  

 
 

 


